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Day Pitney Relocates New Haven Office
New Haven, CT – March 5, 2018 – Day Pitney LLP announced today that it has relocated its New Haven, Connecticut office 

from One Audubon Street to 195 Church Street.

"Our new office, adjacent to City Hall, is in a prime location in the heart of downtown New Haven," said Joseph L. Hammer, 

Managing Partner for the firm's New Haven office. "There has been a lot of development and growth in downtown New 

Haven in recent years, and we look forward to welcoming our clients to this ideal new location."

The new office features meeting spaces with enhanced technology capabilities to meet a variety of client needs. With views 

of the historic New Haven Green, the new office is within walking distance to state and federal courts and government offices. 

There are convenient on-street and garage parking options, and the office is easily accessible to the downtown New Haven 

Metro-North station and interstate highways I-91 and I-95.

Established in 1902, Day Pitney is celebrating its 100th anniversary in Connecticut this year. The firm has five offices 

throughout the state and is the largest law firm in Connecticut. Day Pitney also has a strong presence along the East Coast, 

with additional offices in Boston, Florida, New Jersey, New York and Washington, D.C. The firm's attorneys work seamlessly 

across offices and practices to guide clients through the ever evolving legal landscape.
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